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April 26, 2018 

Helen Fort Middle School 
301 Fort Dix Road 
Pemberton, NJ 08068 

Dear Helen Fort Middle School, 

On behalf of the New Jersey Department of Health, Vaccine Preventable Disease 
Program, I would like to congratulate you on being a recipient of the 2017-18 New 
Jersey Influenza Honor Roll! 

Seasonal influenza is a common virus that can have devastating consequences making 
it extremely important to institute community-based efforts to reduce the burden of 
disease. We would like to thank you for your commitment to protecting the health of the 
community and the citizens of New Jersey through your efforts during this past flu 
season.  

Congratulations again on this well-deserved honor, and we hope that you continue to 
support influenza prevention activities in future years. 

Sincerely, 

Christina Tan, M.D., M.P.H. Steven Bors 
State Epidemiologist/Assistant Commissioner Program Manager 
Epidemiology, Environmental, and  Vaccine Preventable Disease 

Occupational Health      Program 
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